
 

 

 

30 November 2015 

10 JUNE 2019 

FRIENDS FOR MATIBI 

REF : COMPLETION OF THE MATIBI MISSION HOSPITAL WASTE MANAGEMENT  ZONE PROJECT 

This letter serves to inform you of the completion of the Hospital Waste zone project by Peach lock contractors, the 

project was officially finished on 01 April 2019 and inspection plus testing finished on 31 May 2019.  

The project was satisfied to meet the minimum requirements. 

Numerous obstacles were encountered that delayed the timely completion of the project however we are pleased to 

inform you that it is finally complete, a  comprehensive report  for the project is to be submitted in due course. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

DR WILSON ARITURI 

The family of God united in love and proclaiming Jesus Christ  


